
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 15th December 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
LETTER 2 
 
As you know the EYFS and Year 1 concert has been moved to Wednesday 20th December at 
9.20am.  We have had a high number of requests for tickets so please get here early or it 
will be standing room only. 
 
If you arrive late we will not, unfortunately, permit you into the hall as it will disturb the 
performance and other parents.  PLEASE get here early or just take the opportunity to wait 
in our parents’ lobby. 
 
If your child is in Reception or Year 1 they must come dressed on Wednesday in their school 
uniform for the performance and bring party clothes in a bag for the afternoon.   
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs O’Connor  
Deputy Head teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


